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COVID-19 

Self-Isolation – Guidance for persons transiting Guernsey or 

Alderney 
 

All travellers coming back to the Bailiwick are to undertake their 14 days self-

isolation at their end destination, so if you are heading to another part of the 

Bailiwick, you should continue your travels and only break this in the very rare 

situation where you become symptomatic in transit. 

Travel from the Airport by taxi, bus or your normal method.  If you need to stay 

overnight, stay at the hotel or accommodation you would normally stay at. 

Once you have reached your end destination you must NOT travel between the 

islands until your 14 day self-isolation period has been completed. 

If you cannot make the journey to your end destination on the same day (to 

Alderney, Sark or Herm) we recommend that you stay wherever you are 

booked for that day.  

Please stay indoors, do not go out for a meal, if in a hotel please order room 

service and ask for it to be left at the door. You must only leave to continue 

your onward journey to Alderney, Sark or Herm. In the very rare situation 

where you develop symptoms in the interim you should contact the helpline 

and explain your situation prior to any onward travel. 

 

 


